
Beginning on Monday, March 25th, 2019 through Friday, April 30th,, 2021, between 7:00 AM and 3:30 PM, contractor ALNA Construction Corp will be removing and replacing the north 
electrical substation equipment and upgrading chillers. This will require the placement of a dumpster with a disposal (yellow arrows) and return (red arrows) route between it and the 
CHRP. There will also be a staging area and a contractor trailer located as shown in the above image. 
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